
GARNETT PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD  
MEETING MINUTES 

March 14th 2018 
The parks and Recreation Advisory Board met Wednesday, March 14th, at the Recreation Center with 

the meeting being called to order at 6:01 p.m. 

Members present were Brandon Palmer, Janon Gordon, Matt Stevenson, Ben Tush, Roy Salazar, 

Rochelle Kohlmeier, Dave Brummel and Phil Bures.  

Minutes were reviewed. Brandon made a motion to approve, seconded by Matt Stevenson, motion 

passed.  

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

Recreation Center records show numbers consistent with this time of year. NEW BUSINESS 

Phil Bures reported the following new business: 

A. Board Members Terms Expire 

1. Brandon Palmer 3/2018 

2. Ben Tush 3/2018 

a. Both decided to come back for another term 

B. Pool 

1. Staff is pretty much in place with lifeguards getting certified over the next couple of months. 

The front counter staff and concession have also been hired 

C. Ballfields 

1. The school has helped in purchasing some infield material that will be put down on the field 

when the weather cooperates. This will help the fields dry faster and make play a little safer 

and keep the fields in much better shape. 

D. Recreation Center 

a. We have gotten a couple new treadmills and elliptical thanks to the generous donations 

of a few of our patrons. The addition helps us keep up with the current need and 

replaces broken equipment. 

E. Winter Sports 

a. Basketball has wrapped up and was a very good season with very few issues. Also the 

teams were all very competitive which lead to a great season for everyone. 

F. Spring Sports 

a. Soccer is underway and our numbers are very good this year. They are down a little but 

this is to be expected as they were at an all time high last year. We have 6 3rd-6th grade 

and 2n-3rd grade teams, 7 K-1 temas and 32 kids in little goalies. It should be a very fun 

year. 

OLD BUSINESS 



a. Cameras are up and we are working on the door system and possible software 

to help ease the programming and registrations of both activities and 

memberships. The process has not gone as fast as we would have liked but we 

are moving as fast as we can to get this implemented as soon as possible 

With no further business to discuss Rochelle made a motion to adjourn the meeting Ben seconded and 

meeting was adjourned at 6:37 p.m. Next meeting May 9, 2018 at 6pm. 

Submitted by Phil Bures 

 


